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Industry Assessments 
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GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Ms Burn 

Exhibition of a modification to the existing Shoalhaven Starches Facility 
MP 06 0228 MOD 9 

Thank you for your correspondence inviting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to comment on the 
subject proposal at Shoalhaven. 

Roads and Maritime Services and Sydney Trains should be consulted for separate responses. 

TfNSW has reviewed the documentation submitted and no additional comment to offer on the 
modification application. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Edmond Platon, Transport 
Planner on 8202 2557 or edmond.platontransport.nsw.qov.au. 

Yo s sincerely 

olcq6,  
Mark 0 ga 
Princisa Manager, Land Use and Transport Planning 
Freight, Strategy and Planning 
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